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From: Dan Wiltrout
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Bus service
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 8:10:37 AM

Ref: Item 78767.  Due to  parking congestion during Art Fair on the Square, I elected to take
the bus from Sherman Terrace to the Fair. However weekend bus service (one way during the
week) has stopped for Sherman Terrace on week ends. So I did not go to the square. Weekend
bus service here is a basic need to afford access to downtown on week ends. Return this
service to sherman Terrace.
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